Friends of the Mndovi Public Library
Minutes
July 16, 2019

Present at the meeting were: Kathy Pospishil, Betty Harms, Katelyn Noack, Judy Weishaar, Judie Ohm, Kathy Weiss.

Minutes from the April 16 meeting were approved as read

Membership: 21 paid, 4 honorary

Treasurer’s report was approved as read. Note was made that several gift cards were given to the summer program as
well as on card for National Library Week. The money from the BBQ on the 4" went into the building fund; a donation
of supplies was made by FOL.

A quick look was given to the great results of the book sale (keep the donation price for next year), new order forms for
the gift-certificate program are available at the front desk, a link to FOL is on the library pages, thank you from Jessica
Session’s family was passed around.

Old Business:

1 Ginny is still looking for a date for Peter Werner to come for a book signing.

2 Judie Ohm’s book signing was sparsely attended due to the weather, but she made contact with a reader who may
provide other signings for her at other libraries.

3 The school art display went very well again this year.

4 The book give-away for the 4™ did not happen.

New Business:

1 Katelyn has a tri-fold poster with information about the library with library information. DumDums will be given
out with special prizes for ones with colored bottoms. Water bottles will be given away at the stand; FOL passed
a motion to pay for the water bottles. A Wi-Fi hot spot will be available at the stand. 4 Ashley Event tickets will
be available in a drawing. HELP IS NEEDED FOR SATURDAY AND SUNDAY; Katelyn will be available for Thursday
and Friday. Sign up at the library.

2 Katelyn has monthly activities planned for the rest of the year: trick or treat, movie night, letters to Santa and
more

3 FOL decided to change the meeting time to 5:00pm to accommodate easier attendance for some at the
meetings. Katelyn will change on the webpage, etc.

4 The October newsletter is coming up. Articles for the paper should be given to Kathy W by September 15.

5 The Culligan contact will be paid with a $500 check.
A capital campaign committee for the new library is being set up. There will be seven members on the
committee. The city has designated 2023 for inclusion of the new library in its plans.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:25pm.

Betty J Harms
Recording secretary



